

## This Week at St. Paul's

Church office open Mon-Thurs 8:00 am-3:30 pm Fri 8:00-11:30 am

Sunday, July 27

9:15 AM Holy Eucharist—Live Stream

10:30 AM Summer Fellowship

6:30 PM AA Meeting—Community Rm

Monday, July 28

7:00 PM Mutual Ministry

Tuesday, July 29

9:30 AM NO Pantry

Sunday, August 3

8:45 AM Women's Choir rehearsal

9:15 AM Holy Eucharist—Live Stream

Women's Choir singing

10:30 AM Summer Fellowship

6:30 PM AA Meeting—Community Rm

The altar flowers are presented to the glory of God in honor of Irmgard Nicolaysen on her birthday by Lynn Kearnan

## Serving the Lord with Gladness

| DATE | 1 | Assisting<br>Minister | Crucifer | ì       | Bread<br>Bakers | Greeters | Ushers -  | Altar Guild                          |
|------|---|-----------------------|----------|---------|-----------------|----------|---|--------------------------------------|
| 1    |   |                       |          | Herdson | na Pat-         |          | Team 1L: Dave Kopp,,<br>Darren Smith, Kass Keleta | Sandy Dicken-<br>sheets, Janet Fitch |

The Umbrella Stand at the Springettsbury Ave. entrance is overflowing! Please take a moment to see if you have left an umbrella and if so retrieve it before it is donated. Thank you.

We are counting down to September 7 when we assemble Personal Care Kits for Lutheran World Relief. Please bring some items with you next week and help us reach our goal. Currently we have enough to complete 2 dozen kits.

Please help with Sunday Fellowship by making a breakfast/brunch baked item or a vegetable or tray of fruit. There is a sign-up sheet on the stand by the office door in the Good Shepherd Room.

Calling all Knitters and Crocheters: The St. Paul's Women's Group will be meeting for a time of fellowship and scarf making at the Panera in West York at 5:30 on Tuesday August 19. If you are interested in attending either of this gathering, please reach out to Alexis Heistand.

Thank you to everyone who helped with VBS this past week. It was wonderful to have such good helpers. And a delight to have children who engaged with the stories, crafts, activities and songs.

With One Voice Hymnal for summer—The blue worship book With One Voice has been placed in the pew along with a service folder containing the liturgy, texts and music to be used for much of the summer. The hymn numbers and readings for the week are printed in the weekly bulletin cover. You may take home the bulletin cover but please leave the service folders with the blue book to be used week after week